
Holy Name 

7th & 8th Grade Youth 
Group 

LOCK-IN  
Saturday, Jan. 14 to Sunday, Jan. 15, 2023 

What: We are having a LOCK-In with our 7th & 8th Graders! We are going to have 
a fun filled night where we will STAY UP ALL NIGHT! Games, Volleyball, Gaga Ball, 
Nerf War, Scavenger Hunt through the school and whatever we can do! We will have 
pizza, drinks and snacks as well! 

Rules: If you are coming, you must be in the Multi-purpose Room by 8:00pm 
(unless you have discussed other plans with Mrs. Beth) Please eat dinner before  you 
arrive. Once you are here, you may not leave unless your parent comes and picks 
you up. The diocese policy of Code of Conduct will be in effect.  

Cost: The cost is $5 a person, this will cover some of the snacks, pizza, drinks along 
with supplies needed for activities.  If this is an issue, please contact Mrs. Beth. This 
should be paid at the parish office or school when you sign up with your ACTIVITY 
FORM. If you have filled out the Emergency Form and Code of Conduct, it will not 
be included in this packet unless I goof when stuffing this mailing.  

When: Saturday, Jan. 14 starting at 8:00pm. Students may arrive at 7:45pm and 
picked up between 6:00 and 6:15 on Jan. 15. 

Important: All Holy Name School & Religious Ed Youth are invited. Please sign 
up in the parish office/school by Jan. 10. You must fill out the Activity Info. Form 
as well as the Emergency and Code of Conduct form to attend. The forms should 
be on our Holy Name Parish web pagewww.holynameparish.net., mailed to your 
home or picked up at the school office or church office if lost. You may turn in the 
forms at HNS, Religious Ed class on Jan. 8 or the church office with your $5.  

 MORE INFO ON THE BACK! 

http://www.holynameparish.net/


 Adult Help Needed: We will need several adults to help with 
this LOCK-IN. You must be Safe Environment approved. Please 
contact Beth Probus at 270-577-7179 or 270-826-2096 or 
bprobus@holynameparish.net. I understand your child may try to 
tell you they don’t want you at the LOCK-IN BUT without your help, 
we would not be able to have this event. Please pray and consider 
helping.  
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